Housing Authority to reopen children’s
play facilities tomorrow

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Housing Authority:

The Hong Kong Housing Authority (HA) announced today (March 31) that the
HA will reopen children's play facilities at its public housing estates
starting from tomorrow (April 1).

"Members of the public are urged to wear masks and maintain social
distancing when using the facilities. The number of people in group
gatherings should not be more than that as stipulated by the law," a
spokesman for the HA said.

The outdoor recreational facilities, assembly/multipurpose halls and
multipurpose activity rooms at the HA's public housing estates have been
reopened earlier for public use.

The spokesman stressed that estate staff will step up cleaning of the
HA's recreational facilities to safeguard public health. Staff will also
check the usage of the facilities from time to time. When irregularities are
found, appropriate follow-up action will be taken.
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